
Monroe A. Miller, Jr.
2200 Camp Branch Road
Waynesville, NC  28786
March 5, 2022

Subject: Door being opened for Low Barrier Homeless Shelters in Maggie Valley?

A Public Notice was released yesterday announcing a hearing next Tuesday proposing changes in the
Institutional Categories of the Table of Permitted Uses “given current development pressures and foreseeable
trends”.  Under the section of Civic/Institutional, there are two (2) glaring additions:

• Emergency Shelter and relief services
• Housing first, rapid/transitional housing.

Folks, this is code for Low Barrier Homeless Shelters!

WTF?

Who put these changes in this document?

This document (attached at the end of this piece) is in addition to the regular agenda, already announced (on
www.haywoodtp.net ).

https://www.haywoodtp.net/pubII/220302MaggieValleyAldermenAgenda.pdf 

What are these people thinking?

If you are interested in keeping Maggie Valley from turning into an Asheville, please attend this meeting.

Monroe A. Miller, Jr.
Haywood County Taxpayer
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